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We want to thank you for your continued flexibility and support through this difficult year and 

look forward to returning to the classrooms five days a week after Spring Break. Although the 

current school year is still in session, the District is beginning to make decisions in preparation for 

next year. 

While Claymont School District fully intends to return to Face to Face instruction five (5) days a 

week in the Fall, we anticipate that some families may wish to continue receiving instruction in the 

online format offered this year through Edgenuity (K-5) and OdysseyWare (6-12). In order to 

purchase a sufficient number of licenses for these products, the District is asking families to 

complete the Intent for My Child's 2021-2022 Leaming Plan survey, which is available via email, 

text, the district website or by contacting your child's school by Friday, April I 6 to share your 

selection for your child's learning for next year with Claymont Schools. Please note that by 

selecting the 100% on line option, you will be committing to a full year of online instruction. 

Although this option will be somewhat self-paced, students will be required to complete a standard 

amount of lessons weekly in order to be considered "in attendance." 

As we look towards a new school year, the health and safety of your child remains a priority. We 

respect the decisions you need to make as a family in these times. Our goal is to help you remain a 

part of the Claymont Schools and support your child's needs the best way possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with your questions or concerns. 

Sine�-� 
Brian Rentsch, Superintendent 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdlDcLuplA9vK32q58CiqcrRMidyUtyTz1rm3GWqUGhMrxSRA/viewform

